DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #3 for the renovation of the Vocational School

DATE:

March 18, 2008

ISSUE:
After meeting with the supplier of equipment for the auto tech area it was 


determined a thickened slab for the shop floor was not necessary.  It was 


further determined that a 6” slab throughout would be adequate.  



With less concrete a credit of $1744.55 was realized from BCD, Inc.

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order #3 for the Vocational School.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #3 for the Vocational School.

